
Home care workers' campaign continues into 
third month

 Spain 

Home care workers in the Basque region of northern Spain are in the third month of 
their campaign to secure better pay and employment conditions. Their latest partial 
work stoppage took place on 25 January and further action is planned for 12 and 27 
February to put pressure on city councils and the regional council to act on the low 
pay and precarious employment conditions that are common to the contracts run 
by private companies across the region. EPSU sent a solidarity message.
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